
April 17, 2018 

County of El Dorado 
Board of Supervisors 
Attn: Clerk of the Board 
330 Fair Lane  
Placerville, Ca.  95667 

Dear Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors, 

We would like to request approval from the Board regarding a pyrotechnic display for 9th 
Annual Firework display to be held on Tuesday, July 3rd at the El Dorado Hills Town Center. 

This is a community event destination for locals and visitors to support and enrich the vitality 
of this community for generations to come. The event will encompass an array of community 
activities including family fun, music and other entertainment to lead into the finale event of 
fireworks. The pyrotechnic display will be produced by Pyro Spectaculars by Souza, a 
producer and presenter for shows around the world including many Super Bowls and 
Olympics. A 15 minute firework display will be presented with choreographed music and 
contained over the Town Center Lake.  

As we do every year, we will met with the Fire Department, Sheriff Department and CHP and 
have their commitment to making this event successful and safe. 

Upon contract signature from the event sponsor, all documents required by the State of 
California including, a Certificate of Insurance regarding coverage and additional insured, the 
Application for Permit for Public Fireworks Display, including product description, will be 
submitted to the local fire jurisdiction for approval.   

Thank you for your time in reviewing our request.  If you have any questions please feel free 
to call. 

Sincerely, 

Tony Mansour 
The Mansour Company 
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